NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

A public hearing on the following items will be held by the Ann Arbor City Planning Commission on Tuesday, May
20, 2025 at 7:00 p.m.

303 Detroit Street Site Plan for Planning Commission Approval, (SP24-0025): A proposed plan to convert 303
Detroit Street from an office/retail building to a residential building with 16 units by adding approximately 10,000
square feet. Construction includes building an additional floor on top of the existing buildings, adding balconies, and
creating a parking garage in the basement accessed by a rotating automobile elevator from a new driveway off
North Fourth Ave. Site is in the D2 (Downtown Interface) base zoning district, Kerrytown Character overlay district,
and Secondary street type designation.

625 Church Street Site Plan for Planning Commission Approval, (SP24-0017): A proposed site plan to redevelop
621 Church Street, 625 Church Street, 633 Church Street and 1207 Willard Street, plus an area extending over 616
S Forest, to construct a 20-story apartment building of approximately 180 units, 280,000 square feet of floor area
and 195 feet in height. Site is 16,052 square feet and is in the D1 (Downtown Core) base zoning district, South
University Character overlay district, and Primary street type designation.

630 South Ashley Street Site Plan for Planning Commission Approval, (SP25-0003): A proposed site plan to
construct two single-family homes with a garage between them, plus a detached garage with a second-story
residential unit. The former Armen Cleaners site is 0.17-acres, currently vacant, and is in the C2B (Business
Service District) zoning district and the Old West Side Historic District. The project has received Historic District
Commission approval and variances from the Zoning Board of Appeals.

Information relating to this proposal and public hearing will be linked in the agenda for the meeting when it is
published at https://a2gov.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx. Questions concerning a public hearing may be directed to
the Planning and Development Services Unit by emailing planning@a2gov.org or calling (734) 794-6265.

Viewing options will be available on CTN Ann Arbor’s website:
https://www.a2gov.org/departments/communications/ctn/Pages/watch.aspx

Public Comment at any public hearing may be provided using the following methods:

e In person at the meeting

e Online via Zoom (see the agenda for Meeting ID and access information)

e By phone calling 206-337-9723 or 213-338-8477 or Toll Free 877-853-5247 or 888-788-0099 Enter
Meeting ID: 977 6634 1226

Please note it is possible that telephone or online public comment may encounter technical difficulties that prevent
your participation. For assurance that your comments will be heard, submit them in writing ahead of the meeting or
attend in person, as technical difficulties will not automatically result in postponement of any action.

Written comments may be submitted by email to planning@a2gov.org.

Brett Lenart, Ann Arbor Planning Manager, Published in the Washtenaw Legal News 5/1/2025.
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